
 

 

 
 

 

The In-Roadway Warning Lights Project involves the instillation of 
in-roadway warning lights and related facilities at ten (10) grade 
crossings on the Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension, and two (2) 
grade crossings on the Metro Blue Line. 

The in-roadway warning lights are intended to re-enforce existing 
traffic control devices and increase the public’s awareness of Metro 
train operations at these intersections. 

During the months of February through July, 2015 Metro crews will 
conduct road work to install these rail crossing improvements at 
selected Metro Gold and Blue Line intersections. 

 

 

 

 

 

The majority of work will be performed during normal day hours 
however some work will occur at night. 

Day work, between the hours of 9am – 3pm, Metro crews will 
implement temporary lane closures near intersections where lights 
are being installed.  

Night work, between the hours of 9pm – 6am, will involve full 
street closures in the vicinity of the project.  

Metro apologizes for any inconvenience during this period and 
appreciates your understanding and cooperation.  

 

3rd Street at Gage Avenue/Eastbound I-60 Freeway On-Ramp 

Vehicular and pedestrian traffic will be safely routed through or 
around the construction area.   

Posted speed limit through construction area is 35 MPH. 

Minimum 11’ lane width will be maintained during day work. 

Access to businesses and residences will be maintained. 

 

For more information call the Metro 
Capital Project Hotline 213-922-6913  

In-Roadway Warning Lights Project - Gold Line, Eastside 

Weekdays, February 17-19, 2015 

What: In-Roadway Warning Lights work, Metro Gold Line, Eastside. 

When: Weekdays, February 17 - 19, 2015, 9 am to 3 pm.  

Where: 3rd Street at Gage Avenue/Eastbound I-60 Freeway On-Ramp. 

 


